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ANNOUNCEMENT OF DISCONTINUANCE 
 

 
 

 
This is to inform that we will discontinue following products for a following condition. 

 
1. Models discontinued and replacement 

     
Products Name Current model New model 

EH dotting type recorder EH□00-□□ EH3000 series 
 
2. Date of discontinuance 

    June 29, 2012 (Friday)  
    
3. Reason for discontinuance            

    Procurement of parts is becoming difficult. 
 
 4. Term of maintenance and service  

5 years after discontinuance  
 
 5. Reference 
   For details of EH3000 series, refer to news letter No.192 (dated July 29, 2011). 
    (EH pen series is still on production.) 
              Current EH series                 New EH3000 series 

                               

    February 29, 2012  
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